
 
The Skaneateles Central School District applied and was approved for the temporary 
employment of Dr. Jeffrey Bryant under Section 211 of Retirement and Social Security Law and 
§80-5.5 of Commissioner's Regulations.  Dr. Bryant has been approved for service as Interim 
Superintendent of Schools for the period of January 21, 2020 – June 30, 2020. He will be 
compensated $900/day for the 2019-2020 school year and has the right to receive a pension 
while so employed. 
 
 


